
Canyon Lakes Water Company, LLC 
3700 W. Canyon Lakes Drive 

Kennewick, WA 99337 

(509) 582-3736 

 
January 23, 2025 
 
On October 16, 2024, Canyon Lakes Water Company, LLC filed for approval from the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission for authorization to transfer 
membership interest from Canyon Lakes Golf Course, Inc. to Canyon Lakes Waterworks, LLC. 
 
If you have questions about this request and how it will affect you, please call Canyon Lakes 
Water Company, LLC, at (509) 582-3736. If you have questions about the approval process or 
would like to comment on our filing, you may contact the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission at: 
 
email: comments@utc.wa.gov  
 

web: http://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers/submit-comment 

 
or mail: Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

1-888-333-9882 (toll-free) or  

If you would like to comment on this proposal, it is important for you to do so now. 
Comments must be submitted in writing or presented at the commission's open meeting to 
be considered as part of the formal record. The commission encourages your written 
comments, either in favor or opposition, regarding this proposal. Please include your name, 
mailing address, the name of the company (Canyon Lakes Water Company, LLC), and docket 
number (UW-240771). If you have questions about the Commission’s process, please contact the 
Commission using one of the above methods. 
 

All open meetings are held in Lacey, WA. If you would like to be added to the commission's 
mailing list to be notified of the open meeting date, please call the toll-free number listed 
above and leave your name and complete mailing address. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Canyon Lakes Water Company, LLC 

mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov

